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I urge the Oregon State Legislature to pass House Bill 2141-1, establishing the 

Registered Commercial Interior Design Title Act to recognize, protect, and enhance 

the role of Commercial Interior Designers in Oregon. Oregon lacks legal recognition 

for Commercial Interior Designers, despite our critical role in designing safe, 

accessible, and code-compliant spaces. This is long overdue, and will enhance the 

role of female designers within the architectural/commercial interior design field due, 

as they are extremely prominent in this field, with all interior designers engaged in 

essential work to create healthy, safe and well-functioning spaces for offices, 

hospitals, and multi use buildings.  

  

 


